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Seminar:
A thriving and safe part of London and gateway to Europe”.
From April 2008 alternate CCEN board meetings will include seminars for voluntary and community groups related to themes in Camden’s Community Strategy. Each of the seminars will contribute to voluntary and community sector input into reports that go to the Local Strategic Partnership.

The first of these meetings will take place on
Tuesday 8th April at
One KX, 120 Cromer Street, WC1H (corner of Cromer Street and Judd Street)  from 12.00 – 2.00pm.
Lunch will be provided, but please let us know that you are coming!

The discussion theme will be “A thriving and safe part of London and gateway to Europe”. The focus is on the Kings Cross area.

The specific aims within this Community Strategy theme are:

· Reducing overall crime and anti-social behaviour, particularly robbery and violent crime 
· Reducing fear of crime 
· Reducing the number of adult and young offenders who re-offend 
· Reducing the harm caused by alcohol and illegal drugs 
· Increasing the numbers of drug users in treatment programmes 
· Preventing children and young people becoming involved in bullying, anti-social behaviour and crime 
The meeting will look at what the voluntary and community sector do and can contribute to achieving these aims:

· What is being achieved and how? 
· What is the added value that voluntary and community sector groups bring to achieving these aims? 
· What are the gaps and barriers for Kings Cross as ‘a thriving and safe part of London’? 
If you want to attend this meeting please contact  Linda Fergusson on 0207 284 6565 or lfergusson@vac.org.uk . If you cannot attend but want to talk to us about the above please contact  Donna Turnbull 0207 284 6567 or dturnbull@vac.org.uk . A full list of future seminars can be found on our website www.camdencen.org.uk  on the ‘What’s new?’ page.

